| strongly support bill H7382.
This bill reduces the current limits on renting across the state.

The efforts to limit the housing of unrelated persons has reduced the number of bedrooms
available and caused a greater demand.

This situation (demand greater than supply) has increased the cost of housing for both the
student and non student population.

The efforts to limit the housing of unrelated persons also reduces the local population, having an
adverse effect on local economies.
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